
Actions agreed by the Highways Forum on Tuesday, 5 March 2013 
 

Agenda 
Item No 

Topic Action 

 

 

Part A – Items considered in public 

 1 Apologies for Absence/ Committee 
Membership 

• Committee and Scrutiny Support Officer to update the attendance record.  
 

 2 Disclosures of interest • None 

 3 Discussion of items raised under the 
Highways Liaison Briefing 

• Cllr Sharpe and County Cllr Giles-Medhurst to discuss with relevant officers whether 
the Forum could receive a copy of the Section 106 report and more details on the 
significant schemes that had been funded by the Highways Locality Budgets. 

 

 4 Highways Works • The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to provide Members with a copy of 
the consultation document related to the work at the Radlett Road Estate and with more 
information about the High Road Leavesden parking consultation.  

 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to let Members know whether the 
area-wide CPZ consultation would be sent to areas where CPZs had been requested 
as well. 

 

• The Head of Planning and the Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to liaise 
with the Parks and Open Spaces Section about highways issues related to the Colne 
Valley Linear Park.  

 

• Members with queries about particular war memorials to contact the Senior Planner 
(Design and Conservation) who has carried out a review of the memorials in the town.  

 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to discuss with the Portfolio Holder 
what the most appropriate hours for charging would be to deter commuters from 
parking in the Radlett Road Timberlake Car Park. 

 


